

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

"We can do hard things."

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

October 8, 2020

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

As we continue to live in these uncertain times, I want to extend my thanks for all of your cooperation and understanding as we continue to adapt to our new normal. I ask that you continue to be diligent about keeping your child home should they exhibit any signs of COVID-19. We would appreciate your continuing assistance with this.

Please make a note of some upcoming events here at our school:

•	October 12	NO SCHOOL/Columbus Day
•	October 13-23	MAP Testing Grades 1-8

October 17 Rib Pit 11:00 AM October 21 Picture Day – NO GYM UNIFORMS October 23 "To Go" Fish Fry 4-7 PM

October 24 Drive in Movie Night "Hocus Pocus" 6:30 PM

I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate Elizabeth Bera, who received an award for the MCA Art Contest. Our school is also one of the top three MCA winners in the Diocese of Metuchen for outstanding commitment in the Church's missionary activity. I am so proud of the empathy and generosity shown by our students here at St. Stanislaus Kostka School!

We also celebrated our October students of the month, who will be featured on our website. Recognition was also given to those students who were chosen in April and May while we were on virtual learning. Congratulations to all of the recipients!

As always if you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me. I will continue keep all of you in my prayers. Thank you for all that you do for our school!

Regards.

Lori Hodder Principal